
 

NC/LL 29.03.18 
KS1 Easter Holiday Home Learning 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Spellings 
 
We have sent your child home with a list of spellings for them to practice over the holidays. 
These are all spellings that your child needs to master not just during the weekly test but also 
consistently and correctly in all of their writing. Please feel free to experiment in as many ways 
as possible to ensure your child is able to spell these words correctly every single time they 
write them. Please note that after the Easter holidays spellings will be sent home on a Monday 
and the children will be tested on a Friday as we have found we have lost many Mondays due 
to bank holidays and forest schools learning etc.  
 
 
Home Learning Project 
 
This half term, as we will be looking at lifecycles of different animals 
we are asking the children to present the exciting lifecycle of a 
caterpillar to a butterfly in any way they like. (All creative ideas 
welcome!) We will be sharing these in class on the week beginning 
23rd April. Please ensure they are in school by this date as we cannot 
guarantee that they will be shared with the class after this date. 
 
 
 
 
MyMaths 
 
 
MyMaths is set on a fortnightly basis and where possible 
will link to the learning in class. Please also feel free to 
access the library for your child’s year group along with 
the games which will support your child in their maths 
learning if you require any further activities. This can be 
found once you have logged on to the left hand side of the 
screen as shown here. 
 
 
 
Bug Club 

 
Children can access and change their paper back Bug Club books on a daily basis in school, 
it is always best for them to change their books when they first arrive in the morning so please 
help us to remind them when you drop them off. Bug club books are also regularly updated 
online as and when the children need them. Please continue to share a range of other books 
with your child and we would really appreciate it if you could continue to question them on 
their understanding of what they have read.  
 
Thank you for all your support and cooperation  
 
KS1 Team 
 


